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I write this to apply for the position of
Treasurer for KOTESOL’s Busan-
Gyeongnam branch. I have been a
member of KOTESOL for several years
and have served as Busan chapter’s
secretary, Busan chapter’s treasurer,
as well as the Financial Affairs Chair
for KOTESOL at large. I have also
presented at several conferences on
teaching and also basic financial well-
being. For full disclosure, I have no
formal education in accounting, but I
do have experience managing funds for
family members as well as myself.  I
look forward to continuing my work as
the chapter’s treasurer.

Daniel Jones

Gwangju Institute of

Science and Technology
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I am running for the position of Busan-
Gyeongnam Chapter President. I have
been a member of TESOL off and on
through the years. More recently, I
have become more involved. I have
presented for and volunteered at
several conferences, co-chaired
KOTESOL’s 2021 National Conference,
served as our chapter’s membership
officer, and have been our chapter’s
president for two years.  I would like
to continue to help offer opportunities
to other teachers to take leadership
roles, improve and polish professional
skills, and network and socialize. 

Anika Casem

University of

Ulsan


